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PRODUCT RECALL
Date Issued: March 8, 2024

Dear CHEF'STORE Customer,

UNFI is conducting a Recall of Jasmine Rice. The reason for the RECALL is due to potential glass
contamination. There is a potential food safety concern.

It is urgent that you stop using affected product as soon as possible.

AFFECTED PRODUCT:

Item
Number

MPC PACK/SZ BRAND DESCRIPTION ADDITIONAL
DETAILS

8767041 2857100474 50 LB EMERALD
RIVER

RICE, JASMINE THAI RAW SHELF
STABLE BAG IMPORTED

THAILAND

Lot Code: 11526
090425
Best by: Sept

4, 2025

PLEASE TAKE THE FOLLOWING ACTIONS:

If you have affected product, immediately discontinue use. RETURN affected product to the
CHEF'STORE location from which it was purchased for a full refund. No products other than the
one(s) specified should be returned.
You must return product within 30 days of the Recall Notice issue date above for a refund.
If you have any questions, please contact your local CHEF'STORE location for assistance.


